
Editor’s Comment:

The main objection was the difficulty identifying Blastocystis in the photograph in the Ms, I am sending
you two photographs to compare: one has been taken from another publication and the second is the
photo by the authors of the Ms 45844.

Although the magnification is different, one should be able to distinguish Blastocystis, which I do not
recognize in the Ms when comparing with the first photograph.

There is an additional revision with added comments on my previous one, Ms 45844 Blastocystis and
camel milk.

I believe the authors should improve explaining the methodology and try to satisfy all other questions.
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